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October 14, 2014

Mykesha A. Robinson, Executive Director

Miss Sacramento County Pageant
5050 West Laguna Blvd., Ste. 112
Elk Grove, CA 95758

Dear Mykesha Robinson,

Backpack and School Supply Drive for 2014.

Bob Roe
Director, PreK-6 Education

(916) 686-7704
FAX: (916) 686-7796
Email: broe @egusd.net

Robert L. 'i:ri'g'g Education Center
9510 Elk Grove-Florin Rd., Elk Grove, CA 95624

| wanted to take this opportunity to thank you, Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity Inc. and
Gamma Phi Delta Sorority, Inc. for choosing Elk Grove Unified School District as
the recipient of the Miss Sacramento County USA Pageant Collaborative

The Elk Grove Unified School District wants you to know we appreciate your
support for our students and again we thank you for your diligent work and

outreach to our elementary school community.

What a marvelous project to be part of and the donated 95 backpacks have been
stuffed with great supplies ready to be distributed to our 39 Elementary Schools

in the Elk Grove Unified School District.

With Appreciation,

/

/

Bob Roe,
Director, PreK-6 Education

CC.

Donna Cherry, Associate Superintendent, PreK-6 Education



